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○ The International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) will perform a review to assess the safety of the 
discharge of water treated with multi-nuclide removal equipment (ALPS treated water) into the sea 
at the Fukushima Daiichi Nuclear Power Station and provide advice from the perspective of 
international experts.

○ To kickoff this mission, IAEA review mission executives have come to Japan and were given a tour of 
ALPS related facilities at the Fukushima Daiichi Nuclear Power Station on September 8.
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